Financial Options
Your dental care is an investment in your health and self-confidence. With this in mind, our team at Kanawha Valley Dental Group has provided various financial options so that you can get the treatment you need without concerns of financial obstacles. Our team understands that different people have different needs when fulfilling their financial obligations, which is why we offer the following payment options.
Insurance Information
Our dental office in St. Albans, West Virginia, happily accepts dental insurance. We accept most insurance providers and will bill any dental insurance provider on your behalf, even if you aren’t in network with our office. Prior to your appointment, we recommend speaking directly with your insurance provider to confirm coverage.
Flexible Monthly Payment Option
Dr. Craig Spicer works with CareCredit to provide patients with affordable payment plans. CareCredit allows you to finance 100% of your dental care with no money down and no interest. To learn more about CareCredit or apply for coverage, click the link below.

Other Payment Options
Our dentist and team accept Visa, MasterCard, American Express and Discover cards at our office. We also accept cash and checks.
Have More Questions?
If you have additional questions about your financial options, please call our office at 304-722-2906. One of our team members would be more than happy to speak with you about your options.

